
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher; 

Mrs Lisa Christian 

Monday, 27 November 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 Re: EYFS Nativity 2023 

 

We are very excited to invite you all to this years EYFS nativity on Tuesday 12th December at 9.15am and 

Wednesday 13th December at 2.15pm. 

 

For health and safety reasons, there is a limit to the number of people who can attend each performance, both 

performances will be the same. 

 

All tickets will be available on parentmail from Monday 27th November at 10.30am. 

To book your tickets on parentmail, please follow the instructions below: 

 

1. Once on parentmail tap on the 3 lines at the top left of your screen 

2. Tap payments located on the left hand side of the screen 

3. Tap on the shopping trolley at the bottom of the screen 

4. Tap on EYFS Nativity 2023 

 

There will no charge for the tickets.  There will be a set number of 2 tickets for each family across the 

performances. This could be 1 ticket per performance or 2 tickets for either morning or afternoon performance. 

This will be on a first come, first served basis.  

 

We anticipate the hall being at full capacity for both performances, unfortunately, there will be no room for 

buggies.  Can we please ask that you can arrange alternative childcare for younger siblings in order for the children 

to be able to perform without distraction. 

 

There will be a collection for any loose change at the end of the nativity. All proceeds will be donated to Farleigh 

Hospice. 

 

There will be an additional letter from the EYFS team coming home to inform you about costumes etc. 

 

We look forward to seeing as many Parents/Carers as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs L Christian  

Headteacher                                                                                                 

            

John Ray Infant School 
“learning together, aiming high, proud to be ourselves” 

 

          Notley Road, Braintree, Essex, CM7 1HL 

          Telephone:         01376 323071 

          Email:                 enquiries@johnrayinfants.essex.sch.uk 

 


